Jones, Jer:x

From: Kevin Furlow <kfurlow@ISQFT.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 1:22 PM

To: Jones, Jerry

Subject: [EXTERNAL] VA24514B0123 Baltimore - Replace 8 Sump Pumps in Garage 2014
Foliow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon,

I had retrieved the plans and specification off of the FBO website, and it looks like division 23 of the specs are missing.
Will this be amended or was this intentional?

2056688 BAL
Thank you,

Inclusion of Division 23 (spec sections 23 05 11, 23 05 12,23 05 41, 23 05 93, 23 07 11) in the Project Tables of Contents
(spec section 00 01 10) was an oversight as there are no Division 23 requirements for this project.

Thank you,

William R. Runser, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Projects Section

Facilities & Engineering Service
Baltimore VAMC

VA Maryland Health Care System
Tele (410) 605-7000 ext.6025
Fax (410) 605-7774




